Dear Healthcare Worker,

We are excited to announce our new Transportation Service Incentive Program aimed at
supporting our valued healthcare workers. As a token of our appreciation for your dedication and
hard work, we are offering complimentary transportation services during your shifts.

Program Details:

« Eligibility: All healthcare workers employed at [Healthcare Facility Name]

o Services Included: Free rides to and from work within a [specific distance] radius.

e How to Access: Schedule your ride through our transportation coordinator at [contact
information].

This program is designed to alleviate some of the burdens of commuting while ensuring you can
focus on providing the best care possible to our patients. We appreciate everything you do, and
we hope this incentive helps you in your daily journey.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to [Contact
Person's Name] at [Contact Information].

Thank You!

Thank you for your unwavering commitment to our community's health and well-being.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Healthcare Facility Name]



